
  

 
  

 
 

Taihan Electric Wire (Korea): Stock Suspension 
Treatment in FTSE Indices 

13 January 2015 

Taihan Electric Wire (Korea, 6512479) was suspended from trading on the Korea Stock 

Exchange on 4 December 2014. 

The company is expected to hold a meeting regarding its listing status on 23 January 2015. 
FTSE will release a further notice regarding the status of Taihan Electric Wire in FTSE indices 

once the results of the meeting have been confirmed. 
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